From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 2:16:25 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 1:24 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
David Bilenduke

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

My equal billing has gone from $135/mo. last year to $220/mo this year. My volume last year was actually lower
than the previous year. I found this increase to be outrageous and unsupportable. Asking for a further increase is
criminal. This should be denied outright. An explanation and reconciliation to the public is overdue.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
No

-- Attachment --





